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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Back George Street and Elswick East Terrace Variation) Order 2017 and 
(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009 

(Back George Street Variation) Order 2017 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised by Newcastle College about the existing parking 
arrangements in Elswick East Terrace and Back George Street.   The current 
parking is considered to be a road safety issue as vehicles park indiscriminately.  
 
As a result of these concerns, a request has been made for improvements to assist 
visitors to the area. 
 
It is proposed to introduce waiting restrictions to remove indiscriminate parking, and 
also limited waiting to formalise the current parking arrangement and provide some 
short term parking for visitors to the local amenities. 
 
 
 


